
Corona virus update information  

Dear parents and carers, 

In these unprecedented times we are aware that 

many families may have lost income and may be 

having to apply for Universal Credit. 

In school we currently have list of families who 

qualify for additional support with food packages 

etc but we need to try and work out if there are 

any additional families who may need support at 

this time.  

If you are in this situation please can you email: 

head@st-marys-ce-pz.cornwall.sch.uk or phone 

the school on 01736 363009 as soon as possible. 

Confidentiality will be respected at all time. This 

about services and communities working 

together to support each other. 

Thank you in advance for responding to this, 

Hilary Tyreman, head teacher  
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